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New Timeline Available  

 

An updated ​timeline​ for the QRIS Revision process is now available.  This timeline and many 

more details pertaining to the revision can be found on the ​QRIS Revision webpage​ located on 

the Delaware Stars website. 

 

QRIS Information Meetings 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the recent round of structural recommendation meetings 

- we appreciate your feedback and perspective! The QRIS revision team will continue revising 

the new structure based on this feedback. If you were not able to make it, the ​presentation 

slides​ and ​proposed structural model​ are available on the ​QRIS Revision web page​. 
 

As part of the next step, the QRIS revision advisory committee will be forming sub-committees 

to begin to revise the Delaware Stars standards, and provider membership is needed. If 

interested, please email ​John Fisher-Klein​.  
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